
It is with pleasure we acknowledge

on completion of the non-degree Intensive Artificial Intelligence Program offered by the Language 
Technologies Institute in the School of Computer Science from 13 January 2020 through 3 July 2020.

                                                    Jamie Callan
                           Interim Director, Language Technologies Institute
                                                

John Kang
Director, Intensive Artificial Intelligence Program

Date: July 3, 2020

Junhyun Lee


